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Commissioners and Ms. Mer 

quite small in Florida and revenues so low that the assessed fee would be only $12 for the year 
were it not for the $50 minimum assessment. Last year the Commission accepted our settlement 
offer partially because we agreed to flx the problem for the future. Following the €he and 
settlement agreement of last year for a failure to timely pay regulatory assessment fees, City-Link 
instituted a new process to avoid such occurrence in the future by assigning me with the 
responsibility of not-g the company when regulatory assessment fees were due. I am 
regulatory contact and consultant to City-Link. I live in Colorado rather than Utah where their 
headquarters are located. My name, address, fax number, and e-mail are as contact fur Florida 
PSC. The first I became aware of this year's failure to make payment on time was when I 
received the initial Commission order imposing the $500 assessment. We immediately sent out 
the assessment which was due. 

regulatory contact, the Regulatory Assessment Fee Return Forms are in fact mailed to Corporate 
headquarters in Utah rather than to myself. I don't know what happened to it there. In order to 
once again fix the process and ensure timely payment to Florida PSC, I request that you change, 
the mailing address to read: - 

City-Link provides services in several other states, in addition to Florida. The operation is 

Subsequent investigation of why our process did not work found that where I am the 

Florida City-Link Communications, Inc. 
C/O TerryParrish 
15 7 1 5 Pan-ish Road 
Berthoud, CO 805 13 

Florida City-Link has previously issued a check in the amount of $550. I have enclosed an 
additional personal check in the amount of $9.00 for Penalty and Interest. Changing the address 



as requested above will allow City-Link to meet it’s obligations in the future. City-Link formally 
requests that the Florida PSC accept the combined $559 as a settlement offer in this case. 

Respectfblly Submitted 1 

Terry P d h  - FOR Florida City-Link Communications, Inc. 
Communications Technology Management, LLC 
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